Dear Bill,

Congratulations! It is with great pleasure that | can tell you that you have been selected as a 2015
Golf Range Association of America Top 50 Growth of the Game Teaching Professional. We
received an outstanding batch of applicants for this honor, so please take pride in the fact that
you were selected from a group of highly regarded teachers.

) , Growthof the Game
Teaching Professionals

Don Law Golf Academy
at Osprey Point

Boca Raton, Florida
Teaching Professional

Bill Scott is an instructor
to golf professionals,
top amateurs, top youth
golfers as well as
beginners. For over 24 years he has organized
and directed golf camps, and instructional
clinics. His passion for the game is reflected in
his exceptional ability to effectively
communicate the technical information of the
golf swing to his students.

www.scottongolf.com




